
Subject: FW: NARRAWALLEE DEVELOPER LAND CLEARING.
Date: Tuesday, 9 April 2019 8:54:53 AM

 
 
From: Hamish Richardson  
Sent: Monday, 8 April 2019 11:16 PM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox <ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au>; 
Cc: 
Subject: NARRAWALLEE DEVELOPER LAND CLEARING.
 
.Re. MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3
 
To  whom it may concern.
I strongly object to any further developer concessions or land clearing related to the 'arge
 subdivision off Leo Drive, Narrawallee.
The current concession under request, to create 6 extra house blocks at the southern end of the
 subdivision in Carinya St., will destroy a stand of tall trees, which provide
shade for the council reserve strip along Seaspray St. The trees are well used by native birds and
 wildlife.
 
Sincerely,
hamish richardson

mollymook

 

 




